————— Original Message-----

From: Christopher Guerre [mailto:CGuerre@dtsc.ca.gov]

Sent: Thursday, December 16, 2010 9:29 AM

To: Cavaliere, Mike/BAO; Aaron Yue; Karen Baker; Pamela_Innis@ios.doi.gov

Cc: Abbott, Aurora/PHX; Hong, Christina/LAC; Piper, Jay/LAS; Barackman,
Martin/RDD; Lanter, Steven/KNV; rjnewill@cox.net; gcr4@pge.com; KMSu@pge.com;
YIM1@pge.com

Subject: Re: SUBMITTAL: Revised Implementation Plan for Packer Evaluation of the
MW-64BR Borehole

DTSC approves this final version as it has incorporated previous DTSC requests
for revsions.

Chris Guerre

————— Original Message-----

From: <Mike.Cavaliere@CH2M.com>

Cc: <Aurora.Abbott@CH2M.com>

Cc: <Christina.Hong@CH2M.com>

Cc: <«Jay.Piper@CH2M.com>

Cc: <Martin.Barackman@CH2M.com>

Cc: <Steven.Lanter@CH2M.com>

Cc: <rjnewill@cox.net>

To: Yue, Aaron <AYue@dtsc.ca.gov>

Cc: Guerre, Christopher <CGuerre@dtsc.ca.gov>
To: Baker, Karen <KBaker@dtsc.ca.gov>
To: <Pamela_Innis@ios.doi.gov>

Cc: <GCR4@pge.com>

Cc: <KMSu@pge.com>

Cc: <YIM1@pge.com>

Sent: 12/14/2010 4:57:52 PM
Subject: SUBMITTAL: Revised Implementation Plan for Packer Evaluation of the MW-
64BR Borehole

Hello Karen, Aaron, and Pam,

On behalf of PG&E, this email submits the Technical Memorandum entitled Revised
Implementation Plan for Packer Evaluation of the MW-64BR Borehole. This
implementation plan was initially submitted to the agencies November 11, 2010,
and has been revised in accordance with DTSC comments transmitted to PG&E on
December 3, 2010. As discussed with the agencies in recent conference calls, PG&E
is planning to install the packer system in the MW-64BR borehole during the week
of December 20, 2010.

Regards,

Mike Cavaliere, P.G.
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